
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

United Way of Columbia County 

and the Scappoose Police Department  

are proud to announce the  

Donations of School Supplies will be accepted 

beginning July 15th through August 30th. 
 

WATCH FOR “STUFF THE BUS” DROP SITES  

AT LOCAL BUSINESSES CITY WIDE! 

 


